
 

 

  

Thursday 22nd September 2022 

 

RE: Year 6 parent information evening. 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

As I am sure you are already aware, Year 6 is a very busy year for both pupils, parents and teachers. 

The year is filled with learning, SAT’s, leavers events and a residential. Not to mention that you will soon 

be buying blazers and school bags ready for secondary school. 

 

To help you and your child navigate this year, we are holding an information evening. This will include 

information on SAT’s, secondary applications and the year 6 residential.  

 
We will be holding parent information evening on Wednesday 28th September at 3:15pm and also at 
5:00pm. We would be delighted to see you there so that we can explain the year ahead to you. 
 
We look forward to seeing you on Wednesday. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 

Miss Coull 

Deputy Headteacher 

 

 


